
 

 

 

                                                  GYM CLOSURE NOTICE 

 

GYM CLOSURE FOR RENOVATION AND EQUIPMENT REPLACEMENT 

 

We are excited to announce that we will be carrying out comprehensive renovation works on 

the gym facilities to elevate the fitness experience for all our residents. This upgrade is part of 

our ongoing commitment to enhance your well-being, promote a healthier lifestyle, and 

provide a modern, state-of-the-art gym environment. 

To achieve this, we have assigned specialist contractors to carry out both the gym renovation 

and the replacement of all gym equipment. The renovation will completely transform the gym 

area, introducing new equipment and a fresh, contemporary design to improve both 

functionality and aesthetics. We will also be upgrading the gym toilets facilities to ensure a 

more comfortable and enjoyable experience. 

 

Please note that the Gym area, Gym toilets, Steam, and Sauna will be closed for renovation 

from: 18th January 2025 to 18th February 2025. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this time as we work to improve the 

facilities for your enjoyment and fitness needs. 

During this period, all gym facilities will be closed, and we understand that this may cause some 

inconvenience. However, we firmly believe that the result will be worth the temporary 

disruption. 

 

 

Al Fattan Properties 

 


